
Last Opportunity to Become Certified in Literary Braille! 
 

The National Certification in Literary Braille test will be replaced 
by the National Certification in Unified English Braille in January 

2015. 
 

This is your last opportunity to take the NCLB test in  
Northern California! 

 

Saturday, October 4, 2014 
8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 
at  
 

Sacramento Society for the Blind 
1238 “S” Street 

Sacramento, California 95811 
 

Please go to our website www.nbpcb.org/nclb  
to find out more information and to register for this important test.  

 

Deadline for registration is September 19! 
 

Contact us at braille@nbpcb.org. 
 

http://www.nbpcb.org/nclb

